

Ordre des Pharmaciens du Liban

Ref. No. 833

Beirut, 07/10/2020

Dear Mr. Dominique Jordan (FIP President)
Dear Dr. Catherine Duggan (Chief Executive)

The Lebanese Pharmacists Order is very grateful to you for the support you gave us after the tragedy that was caused by the explosion in Beirut, specially by enabling us to address the council members at the FIP council meeting and by accepting to start a fundraising campaign to raise around USD 100.000 on the foundation website to help rebuilding the pharmacies that has been destroyed by the explosion.

As you requested, please find below bank details:

Bank:

Blom Bank - Ein Mreisseh Branch

Beneficiary: Ordre des Pharmaciens du Liban - Caisse d'Aide

IBAN No:

LB87 0014 0000 3102 3531 6640 8215

Account:

1664082

Swift Code: BLOMLBBX

Mailing Address: Blom Bank - Ein Mreisseh Branch

P.O.Box 11-1912 Riad Solh Beirut 1107 2807 Lebanon

Thanks again for all your support.

Looking forward to hearing soon from you and seeing you in better days.

Best Regards.

Dr. Ziad Nassour

Lebanese Pharmacists Order

